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Photo 7 showing the water feature to be removed to make way for the sliding gates
[image: C:\Users\wingfield\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.Outlook\P0IBQTJD\Photo-2.jpg] 

Photo 8 showing storm damage to roof of bike shed[image: C:\Users\wingfield\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.Word\Photo-2.jpg]

Photo 9 showing current layout of the bin storage area.  The floor under the two green bins will be lowered by up to 14cm so the bins can fit under the roof which will be at the height of the bike shed.  A new support wall will be added to the left of the green bins to facilitate narrower doors and to support the roof (see drawing below).
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[image: ]Drawing #4 showing plan for Bin Storage Area.  The drawing shows the new wall (second from left) and also where the floor in the middle will be lowered by up to 14 cm to accommodate the green wheelie bins. 
[image: ][image: ]Photos 10 and 11 showing the steps leading up to our front door.  The bottom step between the two green flower pots will be replaced by two ste ps, the lower of which will extend the full width across the bay front.
[image: ]Diagram 5 showing the proposed new front door steps
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